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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 774 directs the Department of Wildlife Conservation to establish licenses for hunting, 

fishing, transporting, exporting and breeding wildlife on or from the Departments land as 

opposed to licenses and fee schedules being defined in statute. SB 774 also doubles the minimum 

fines for those caught hunting or fishing without a license. The department believes that any 

hunting and fishing license fee changes will be revenue neutral and not have a fiscal impact. The 

increased fines will bring in approximately $2,650 to the department. 

 

FY’22 Impact: $2,650.00 to Wildlife 

 

Full Year Impact: $2,650.00 to Wildlife 
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